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Borough of
	Atlantic Highlands

100 First Avenue
Atlantic Highlands, New Jersey  07716
732-291-1444                   Fax 732-291-9725
www.ahnj.com         


        
Recreation Department
Vincent Whitehead, Chairman

MINUTES-January 28, 2021
Recreation Meeting
Zoom 6:30pm


CALL TO ORDER: 6:33pm
Vincent Whitehead called the meeting to order. 

IN ATTENDANCE:
Vincent Whitehead, Councilmen James Murphy, Councilmen Jon Crowley, Councilwomen Lori Hohenleitner, Chris Parmigiani, Dan Sutton, Kelly Snyder, Sue Curry, Chris Kurdes, Brandon Raper, Candy Veth, Claire Kozak, Nathan Boms

Also In Attendance: Mayor Gluckstein, Adam Hubeny, Richard Colangelo

Chris Parmigiani made a motion to approve the minutes for December 17, 2020, second by Dan Sutton. All agreed by voice.

PUNLIC COMMENT: None 

PROGRAMS/EVENTS:

Mr. Whitehead went over the 2021/2022 meeting dates. Mr. Crowley moved to approve the 2021/2022 meeting dates second by Chris Parmigiani. All agreed by voice. 

Mr. Whitehead asked the members to look over the proposed programs and events for 2021 and choose which program each member would like to lead. All inquiries are to be e-mailed to the Recreation Secretary, Kelly Snyder, and will be discussed at the February meeting. 

OLD BUSINESS:

There was none. 

NEW BUSINESS:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Crowley discussed the possibility of purchasing the Drive In Movie equipment. Mr. Crowley also discussed charging attendees and changing the 10:00pm movie to a PG or R rated movie. Mr. Hubeny suggested keeping the Harbor Commission and Special Events Committee in the loop with the plans for the Drive In Movie. Chris Parmigiani questioned if the fall garage sale was no longer going to take place. Mr. Hubeny pointed out that in years past it was never officially on the Borough Calendar, rather decided based on interest. Chris Parmigiani also questioned the responsibilities and who would be delegated for Summer Recreation. Mr. Hubeny stated Regina Hawley-Keelen went above and beyond her recreation duty and was a tremendous help with Summer Recreation. Mr. Hubeny will get a description of the summer recreation program and have Mrs. Snyder forward that to all of the members. Mrs. Veth suggested having more Recreation for seniors. All members agreed that would be a great idea and will discuss it further at the next meeting. Mr. Crowley suggested looking at other town’s recreation. Mr. Crowley pointed out a Valentine’s Day event that Red Bank was doing. Mr. Parmigiani addressed the presentation by I-9 Sports, and would like to discuss this further with the new chairman and new members. 


CORRESPONDENCE:

There was none. 

ADJOURN: Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm.
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